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21st June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 9 Spanish Theatre Performance 

We are excited to inform you that we have a Spanish Theatre company visiting on Tuesday 27th June, to perform 

for all year 9 students.  The play is called Mi Personalidad, and will be performed in Spanish by professional 

actors from Spain.  Students have learned vocabulary in their Spanish lessons this year which links to the play 

and this is a fantastic opportunity for students to listen to authentic Spanish and apply their learning, whilst 

enjoying a humorous story.  Following the performance, students will study some extracts from the play in their 

Spanish lessons. 

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 to help meet the cost of the theatre company visit (this 

can be paid via ParentPay). This contribution is not a requirement of watching the play, however we would be 

grateful for your support.  

If you have any questions about the performance, please speak to Mrs Lloyd via email – slloyd@woodrush.org.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Lloyd     
Joint Head of MFL     
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